

Notes from the scholarship committee meeting held last week in Corpus Christi.

1. 	It was voted on to review the rubric.  Please see the revised rubric which is attached below and let Brad or Mark know your opinions on the rubric. We will be voting on this before the September board meeting and we need to know your feelings and thoughts on the revisions.
2. 	Motion to increase the scholarship quota failed due to a lack of 2nd.  The scholarship quota will NOT be increasing.
3. 	It was voted to only make changes to the scholarship policy and scoring ever 5 years like we do with CDE/LDE contests.
4.  	Ag Science Fair will now ONLY be considered a SAE.
5. 	Scoring of applications will continue to be online/virtual format.
6. 	Maximum grade allowed on the GPA page now will be 100.

Please let us know you opinion on the revisions to the scoring rubric.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mark Jarzombek and Brad Barnett
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